
	

From:	Jordan	Abney	 <Jabney@bcschoolsports.ca> 	
Date:	Tue,	Nov	6,	2018	at	10:31	AM	
Subject:	Re:	International	and	Boarding	Students	Bridge	Agreement	
To:	Brian	Campbell	<bcampbell@prn.bc.ca>,	"Silverstone,	Shawn"	<ssilverstone@sd43.bc.ca>,	
Randy	Pauls	<rpauls@prn.bc.ca>,	Dave	Sloan	<dsloan@prn.bc.ca>	
	
Hi	Brian,		
	
As	long	as	they	are	paying	the	full	amount	as	prescribed	by	the	district,	there	won't	be	a	problem.	
When	the	actual	wording	of	the	amendment	goes	into	policy,	it	will	be	worded	a	bit	different	to	
make	sure	it's	clear,	but	just	wanted	to	make	the	memo	as	simple	as	possible.	Thank	you	for	reading	
it	so	carefully,	and	asking	the	right	questions.		
	
Let	me	know	if	you	have	any	further	questions.		
	
Best,	
Jordan	
From:	Brian	Campbell	<bcampbell@prn.bc.ca>	
Sent:	Tuesday,	November	6,	2018	9:27	AM	
To:	Jordan	Abney;	Silverstone,	Shawn;	Randy	Pauls;	Dave	Sloan	
Subject:	RE:	International	and	Boarding	Students	Bridge	Agreement	
		
Hello	Jordan,	
	
I	am	hoping	you	can	give	me	a	call	or	email	to	clarify	the	International	and	Boarding	Student	Bridge	
Agreement.	
	
The	international	students	in	our	district	do	not	receive	funding	in	the	form	of	scholarships,	
bursaries,	or	financial	aid	from	the	school	or	any	related	3rd	party	but	the	fees	charged	to	attend	
School	District	#60	are	less	than	$26,	000.			
	
Does	this	mean	all	of	the	international	students	in	our	school	district	and	other	public	school	
districts	across	the	province	whose	fees	are	below	$26,	000	are	ineligible	to	participate	in	BC	
School	Sports?	
	
I	look	forward	to	hearing	from	you,	

	
Brian	Campbell	
District	Principal	of	Careers	and	International	Education	10112-105	Avenue	Fort	St.	John,	British	
Columbia	Canada	V1J	4S4	
	
Cell	250-261-8203	
	

	 	 	 	
Contact	me:	 	bcampbell1974	

	
	
	
	


